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Homicide Investigation – 1900 South Mullen Street 

 
Just before 1:30 a.m., Tacoma Police responded to a trail near the 1900 block of South Mullen Street on 

a report of a person shot.  When officers arrived, they found an adult male in his early twenties suffering 

from gunshot wounds. Officers attempted life-saving measures until relieved by Tacoma Fire Department 

personnel, but the victim succumbed to his wounds.  

Crime Scene Technicians and Detectives have responded to the scene. The incident is being investigated 

as a homicide.   

No arrests have been made.  The investigation is on-going. 
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